October 8, 2024
Greetings All,

Much of which is on the agenda is on every year at this time. A few new items: we have added
two “English Language Learners”. In order to assist them in learning English, we added another
hour to Mrs. Knight’s day. Teachers are voting on the Read Act MOU as | am typing this. If it
passes, we need to approve it Monday night. If it does not, | will be requesting the addition of
five early outs this year do get the training done during the contract day. We currently do not
offer additional pay for overnight field trips. The admin team is recommending $100 for
individuals not already being compensated in the C schedule. This can be negotiated in future
negotiations. Finally, we have two buses that were not claimed based on our sale last year,
another that is obsolete and four other vehicles that have not been driven anywhere from 2-10+
years that just need to be scrapped. Kyle, Jim and | have updated an inventory list that is current.
Based on that Kyle and | have developed a replacement schedule. I plan to share this with you at
the work session.

Call me if you have questions.
Sincerely,

Kevin Wellen, Superintendent



